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Memoirs of a Geisha Aug 31 2022 A literary sensation and runaway bestseller, this
brilliant debut novel tells with seamless authenticity and exquisite lyricism the
true confessions of one of Japan's most celebrated geisha. Nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read Speaking to us with the
wisdom of age and in a voice at once haunting and startlingly immediate, Nitta
Sayuri tells the story of her life as a geisha. It begins in a poor fishing village
in 1929, when, as a nine-year-old girl with unusual blue-gray eyes, she is taken
from her home and sold into slavery to a renowned geisha house. We witness her
transformation as she learns the rigorous arts of the geisha: dance and music;
wearing kimono, elaborate makeup, and hair; pouring sake to reveal just a touch of
inner wrist; competing with a jealous rival for men's solicitude and the money that
goes with it. In Memoirs of a Geisha, we enter a world where appearances are
paramount; where a girl's virginity is auctioned to the highest bidder; where women
are trained to beguile the most powerful men; and where love is scorned as illusion.
It is a unique and triumphant work of fiction—at once romantic, erotic,
suspenseful—and completely unforgettable.
Memoirs of a Malayan Family, Apr 14 2021
Memoirs of a Tortoise Oct 21 2021 Oliver the tortoise has had his human, Ike, for a
very, very long time now. In fact, they're the same age--80 years old--and
practically twins. They both enjoy the slowness of the garden, cool water from the
hose on a hot day, and a nice slice of honeydew melon. But when Ike stops visiting
the garden, Oliver wonders why his pet has left him so soon. So he makes the long
journey to see his mother ten gardens away--she will certainly have the answer. This
tender story from the author and illustrator that brought us Memoirs of a Goldfish
reminds us to cherish all the days we have with our pets and loved ones.
Memoirs of a Goldfish Mar 26 2022 Read Along or Enhanced eBook: Day One I swam
around my bowl. Day Two I swam around my bowl. Twice. And so it goes in this tellall tale from a goldfish. With his bowl to himself and his simple routine, Goldfish
loves his life..until one day... When assorted intruders including a hyperactive
bubbler, a grime-eating snail, a pair of amorous guppies, and a really crabby crab
invade his personal space and bowl, Goldfish is put out, to say the least. He wants
none of it, preferring his former peace and quiet and solitude. But time away from
his new companions gives him a chance to rethink the pros and cons of a solitary
life. And discover what he's been missing. Devin Scillian is an award-winning author
and Emmy award-winning broadcast journalist. He has written more than 10 books with

Sleeping Bear Press, including the bestselling A is for America: An American
Alphabet and Brewster the Rooster. Devin lives in Michigan and anchors the news for
WDIV-TV in Detroit. Early in his career Tim Bowers worked for Hallmark Cards,
helping to launch the Shoebox Greetings card line. He has illustrated more than 25
children's books, garnering such awards as the Chicago Public Library's "Best of the
Best" list. He also illustrated the widely popular First Dog. Tim lives in
Granville, Ohio.
Memoirs of a Porcupine Jan 24 2022 After an ancient initiation, a young Congolese
boy is given an animal double in the form of a porcupine and the pair begin an
inexplicable streak of murders until the porcupine quits and decides to pen a
literary confession. Original.
Memoirs of the Emirates May 28 2022 "'Memoirs of the Emirates' offers a
kaleidoscopic view of life and times in the Emirates in the 50s, 60s and 70s of the
last century through vivid reminiscences and recollections. Amply illustrated with
'never before seen' vintage photographs, the book takes its readers on a
photographic journey over the last 50 years"--Forward.
Memoirs of an Imaginary Friend Apr 02 2020 Imaginary friend Budo narrates this
heartwarming story of love, loyalty, and the power of the imagination—the perfect
read for anyone who has ever had a friend . . . real or otherwise Budo is lucky as
imaginary friends go. He's been alive for more than five years, which is positively
ancient in the world of imaginary friends. But Budo feels his age, and thinks
constantly of the day when eight-year-old Max Delaney will stop believing in him.
When that happens, Budo will disappear. Max is different from other children. Some
people say that he has Asperger's Syndrome, but most just say he's "on the
spectrum." None of this matters to Budo, who loves Max and is charged with
protecting him from the class bully, from awkward situations in the cafeteria, and
even in the bathroom stalls. But he can't protect Max from Mrs. Patterson, the woman
who works with Max in the Learning Center and who believes that she alone is
qualified to care for this young boy. When Mrs. Patterson does the unthinkable and
kidnaps Max, it is up to Budo and a team of imaginary friends to save him—and Budo
must ultimately decide which is more important: Max's happiness or Budo's very
existence. Narrated by Budo, a character with a unique ability to have a foot in
many worlds—imaginary, real, child, and adult— Memoirs of an Imaginary Friend
touches on the truths of life, love, and friendship as it races to a heartwarming .
. . and heartbreaking conclusion.
Memoirs of a Born Free Jun 24 2019 Apartheid isn't over—so Malaika Wa Azania boldly
argues in Memoirs of a Born Free, her account of growing up black in modern-day
South Africa. Malaika was born in late 1991, as the white minority government was on
its way out, making her a "Born Free"—the name given to the generation born after
the end of apartheid. But Malaika's experience with institutionalized racism offers
a view of South Africa that contradicts the implied racial liberation of the socalled Rainbow Nation. Recounting her upbringing in a black township racked by
poverty and disease, the death of a beloved uncle at the hands of white police, and
her alienation at multiracial schools, she evokes a country still held in thrall by
de facto apartheid. She takes us through her anger and disillusionment with the myth
of black liberation to the birth and development of her dedication to the black
consciousness movement, which continues to be a guiding force in her life. A
trenchant, audacious, and ultimately hopeful narrative, Memoirs of a Born Free
introduces an important new voice in South African—and, indeed, global—activism.
Memoirs of a Born Free Aug 07 2020 Apartheid isn't over—so Malaika Wa Azania boldly
argues in Memoirs of a Born Free, her account of growing up black in modern-day
South Africa. Malaika was born in late 1991, as the white minority government was on
its way out, making her a "Born Free"—the name given to the generation born after
the end of apartheid. But Malaika's experience with institutionalized racism offers
a view of South Africa that contradicts the implied racial liberation of the so-

called Rainbow Nation. Recounting her upbringing in a black township racked by
poverty and disease, the death of a beloved uncle at the hands of white police, and
her alienation at multiracial schools, she evokes a country still held in thrall by
de facto apartheid. She takes us through her anger and disillusionment with the myth
of black liberation to the birth and development of her dedication to the black
consciousness movement, which continues to be a guiding force in her life. A
trenchant, audacious, and ultimately hopeful narrative, Memoirs of a Born Free
introduces an important new voice in South African—and, indeed, global—activism.
Memoirs of a Millennial Law Student Jul 18 2021 As a child, I remember being told
that I had the potential to be a lawyer in the future. Looking back, I wonder if I
was conditioned to want to be a lawyer or if I really did want to become one. But
all of that is moot now and I will never know for sure. One thing I definitely know,
however, is that I’m a lawyer now and I’m thankful that I went through everything I
had to go through to become who I am today. This book serves as a memoir of some
sorts, a collection of essays and short stories of a millennial going through law
school and successfully hurdling the Bar.
The Posthumous Memoirs of Brás Cubas Aug 26 2019 "Famous in his lifetime and still
revered throughout Latin America, Machado de Assis has remained little known in the
English-speaking world. By turns flippant and profound, The Posthumous Memoirs of
Bras Cubas is the story of an unheroic man with half-hearted political ambitions, a
harebrained idea for curing the world of melancholy, and a thousand quixotic
theories unleashed from beyond the grave. It is a novel that has influenced
generations of Latin American writers but remains refreshingly and unforgettably
unlike anything written before or after it."--BOOK JACKET.
Memoirs of a Teenage Amnesiac Dec 23 2021 If Naomi had picked tails, she would have
won the coin toss. She wouldn't have had to go back for the yearbook camera, and she
wouldn't have hit her head on the steps. She wouldn't have woken up in an ambulance
with amnesia. She certainly would have remembered her boyfriend, Ace. She might even
have remembered why she fell in love with him in the first place. She would
understand why her best friend, Will, keeps calling her "Chief." She'd know about
her mom's new family. She'd know about her dad's fiancée. She never would have met
James, the boy with the questionable past and the even fuzzier future, who tells her
he once wanted to kiss her. She wouldn't have wanted to kiss him back. But Naomi
picked heads. After her remarkable debut, Gabrielle Zevin has crafted an imaginative
second novel all about love and second chances. Memoirs of a Teenage Amnesiac is a
2008 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
Memoirs of an Indian Woman Jul 26 2019 This vivid memoir recounts the experience of
Shudha Mazumdar, a woman born at the turn of the century to Indian parents whose
ideas on child rearing differed greatly. Her father, a wealthy Europeanized
Zamindar, tried to instill Western values, while Shudha's mother emphasized the
traditional, even going as far as arranging a marriage for her daughter when she was
thirteen. Although true to Indian traditions, Shudha eventually manifested her
father's influence by becoming a published writer, by becoming a member of a number
of social service organizations, and by serving as the Indian Delegate to the
International Labour Organization.
Memoirs of Hecate County Oct 28 2019 A favorite among his own books, Edmund
Wilson's erotic and devestating portrait of the upper middle class still holds up
today as a corrosive indictment of the adultery and intellectual posturing that lie
at the heart of suburban America.
Turning Japanese Jan 30 2020 “The poet David Mura brings an intriguing perspective
to the New World quest for enlightenment from this ancient and ascendant culture”
(The New York Times). Award-winning poet David Mura’s critically acclaimed memoir
Turning Japanese chronicles how a year in Japan transformed his sense of self and
pulled into sharp focus his complicated inheritance. Mura is a sansei, a thirdgeneration Japanese-American who grew up on baseball and hot dogs in a Chicago

suburb where he heard more Yiddish than Japanese. Turning Japanese chronicles his
quest for identity with honesty, intelligence, and poetic vision, and it stands as a
classic meditation on difference and assimilation and is a valuable window onto a
country that has long fascinated our own. Turning Japanese was a New York Times
Notable Book and winner of an Oakland PEN Josephine Miles Book Award. This edition
includes a new afterword by the author. “A dizzying interior voyage of selfdiscovery and splintered identity.” —Chicago Tribune “There is brilliant writing in
this book, observations of Japanese humanity and culture that are subtly different
from and more penetrating than what we usually get from Westerners.” —The New Yorker
“Turning Japanese reads like a fascinating novel you can’t put down . . . Mura’s
story is a universal one, and one that is accessible to everyone, even those whose
experience in the U.S. is not that of a person of color.” —Asian Week “[Mura] paints
a portrait of Japan that is rich and satisfying . . . a refreshingly kindly and
tolerant study, a powerful antidote to the venomous anti-Japanese mood that seems,
distressingly, to be seizing some corners of the American mind.” —Conde Nast
Traveler
Memoirs of a Bookbat Jul 30 2022 Fourteen-year-old Harper, an avid reader of
fantasy who must hide her books from her fundamentalist parents, comes to realize
that their public promotion of censorship threatens her freedom to make her own
choices.
Memoirs of a Hamster Jun 28 2022 Read Along or Enhanced eBook: Night 1 / My life is
perfect. / I have a bowl full of seeds, a cozy pile of wood shavings, and room to
run. / I'm never leaving here. / Question: Who's the luckiest hamster in the world?
/ Answer: ME! Seymour the hamster has the perfect life. He has a spacious cage, a
constant food supply, and a FuzzyBoy 360 exercise wheel that lets him run to his
heart's content. Life could not be better. Or could it? When Pearl the cat tells
Seymour of the goodies beyond the safe confines of his cage, he starts to think he's
missing out. And out is the new in! It's only after Seymour is out of his cage that
he begins to fully appreciate his safe and cozy home.
Memoirs of a Polar Bear May 16 2021 Someone tickled me behind my ears, under my
arms. I curled up, became a full moon, and rolled on the floor. I may also have
emitted a few hoarse shrieks. Then I lifted my rump to the sky and tucked my head
beneath my belly: Now I was a sickle moon, still too young to imagine any danger.
Innocent, I opened my anus to the cosmos and felt it in my bowels. A bear, born and
raised in captivity, is devastated by the loss of his keeper; another finds herself
performing in the circus; a third sits down one day and pens a memoir which becomes
an international sensation, and causes her to flee her home. Through the stories of
these three bears, Tawada reflects on our own humanity, the ways in which we belong
to one another and the ways in which we are formed. Delicate and surreal, Memoirs of
a Polar Bear takes the reader into foreign bodies and foreign climes, and immerses
us in what the New Yorker has called 'Yoko Tawada's magnificent strangeness'.
Memoirs of a Public Baby Oct 09 2020 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the
work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easyto-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Memoirs of a Muse Jan 12 2021 Tanya is a typical teenager living with her bookish
professor mother in a cramped Soviet apartment. She is obsessed with Dostoyevksy,
and noticing that he always portrays his mistress and muse in his novels–never his

wife–she determines to become a companion to a great writer. Her opportunity comes
when, as a college graduate newly emigrated to America, she attends a Manhattan
bookstore reading by Mark Schneider, a Significant New York Novelist. Tanya quickly
moves in with Mark, ready to dazzle in bed, to serve and inspire . . . if only he
would spend a little more time writing. But as she struggles to better understand
her role as Muse, Tanya also learns more than she expected about the destiny she has
imagined for herself. A touching and very funny novel in the great tradition of
Russian realism, Memoirs of a Muse is also a lively meditation on the mysteries and
absurdities of artistic inspiration.
Memoirs of a Mother Jul 06 2020 A Ugandan woman, Elizabeth Sera tries to balance
respectability and love, and painfully finds the need to assert her individuality
against social norms.
Memoirs of a Space Traveler Feb 10 2021 Meet Ijon Tichy—a space age adventurer who
encounters faulty time machines, intelligent washing machines, and other puzzling
phenomena—in this collection from a sci-fi legend Memoirs of a Space Traveler
follows the adventures of Ijon Tichy, a Gulliver of the space age, who leads readers
through strange experiments involving, among other puzzling phenomena, faulty time
machines, intelligent washing machines, and suicidal potatoes. The scientists Tichy
encounters make plans that are grandiose, and strike bargains that are Faustian.
They pursue humanity’s greatest and most ancient obsessions: immortality, artificial
intelligence, and top-of-the-line consumer items. By turns satirical, philosophical,
and absurd, these stories express the most starkly original and prescient notions of
a master of speculative fiction.
Geisha Sep 27 2019 A Kyoto geisha describes her initiation into an okiya at the age
of four, the intricate training that made up most of her education, her successful
career, and the traditions surrounding the geisha culture. Reprint.
Memoirs of a Chinese Revolutionary Nov 09 2020
The Memoirs of a Survivor Nov 21 2021 In a beleaguered city where rats and roving
gangs terrorize the streets, where government has broken down and meaningless
violence holds sway, a woman -- middle-aged and middle-class -- is brought a twelveyear-old girl and told that it is her responsibility to raise the child. This book,
which the author has called "an attempt at autobiography," is that woman's journal
-- a glimpse of a future only slightly more horrendous than our present, and of the
forces that alone can save us from total destruction.
Memoirs of a Geisha Apr 26 2022 A stunning visual companion to the highly
anticipated new film from director Rob Marshall (Chicago), based on the
international bestseller by Arthur Golden—a major holiday release from Columbia
Pictures. Featuring over 150 full-color photographs and drawings, this lavishly
illustrated book captures the artistry and romance behind the exquisite new film
from Rob Marshall, the director of the Oscar®-winning film Chicago, starring Ziyi
Zhang (House of Flying Daggers) and Ken Watanabe (The Last Samurai). Directed by
Academy Award®-nominee Rob Marshall (Chicago) and produced by Lucy Fisher, Douglas
Wick, and Steven Spielberg, from a screenplay by Robin Swicord and Doug Wright,
Memoirs of a Geisha features an all-star Asian cast including Michelle Yeoh
(Crouching Tiger, Hidden Dragon), Koji Yakusho (Shall We Dance?), Youki Kudoh (Snow
Falling on Cedars), and Gong Li (Raise the Red Lantern). Based on the
internationally acclaimed novel by Arthur Golden, Memoirs of a Geisha is a sweeping
romantic epic set in the mysterious and exotic world that still casts a potent spell
today. The story begins in the years before WWII when a penniless Japanese child is
torn from her family to work as a servant in a geisha house. Despite a treacherous
rival who nearly breaks her spirit, the girl blossoms into the legendary geisha
Sayuri (Ziyi Zhang). Beautiful and accomplished, Sayuri captivates the most powerful
men of her day, but is haunted by her secret love for the one man who is out of her
reach (Ken Watanabe). The Newmarket Pictorial Moviebook explores the intricate
process of re-creating the period and world of the geisha. Special sections showcase

production design, makeup, choreography, and costumes, featuring kimonos created
especially for the movie by five-time Oscar®-nominated costume designer Colleen
Atwood. Sidebars throughout also provide fascinating historical background on the
geisha culture.
Memoirs of a Book Thief Sep 07 2020 Paris in the 1950s: the reign of Sartre and
existentialism. Daniel Brodin--bibliophile, book thief, self-proclaimed poet--enters
the heated atmosphere of the Cafe Serbier, home of the Parisian literati. A poetry
night is taking place and, when one luminary suggests giving the floor to an
unknown, Daniel impulsively puts himself forward. Under pressure, he recites not one
of his own surrealist poems but an obscure piece of Italian verse he's certain no
one will know. It's plagiarism--but it's a triumph. At last, success. Daniel's
recital marks his entrance into the Parisian avant-garde: a band of cultured rogues
and pseudo-revolutionaries for whom life is a playground for art, and planning a
robbery has as much value as writing a book. In this milieu, the wine is good and
the girls are beautiful. But can success last if it is founded on plagiarism and
theft?
Memoirs of a Geisha Nov 02 2022 "Captivating, minutely imagined . . . a novel that
refuses to stay shut" ("Newsweek"), "Memoirs of a Geisha" is now released in a movie
tie-in edition.
Memoirs of a Goldfish Jun 16 2021 A goldfish gives a personal account of his
experiences while swimming around his bowl as it slowly fills with fish and other
accessories, only to realize when he is relocated for a cleaning how much he misses
them.
Memoirs of Montparnasse Feb 22 2022 Memoirs of Montparnasse is a delicious book
about being young, restless, reckless, and without cares. It is also the best and
liveliest of the many chronicles of 1920s Paris and the exploits of the lost
generation. In 1928, nineteen-year-old John Glassco escaped Montreal and his
overbearing father for the wilder shores of Montparnasse. He remained there until
his money ran out and his health collapsed, and he enjoyed every minute of his stay.
Remarkable for their candor and humor, Glassco’s memoirs have the daft logic of a
wild but utterly absorbing adventure, a tale of desire set free that is only faintly
shadowed by sadness at the inevitable passage of time.
Giving it Away Jun 04 2020
Memoirs of a Kamikaze Mar 02 2020 An incredible, untold story of survival and
acceptance that sheds light on one of the darkest chapters in Japanese history. This
book tells the story of Kazuo Odachi who—in 1943, when he was just 16 yearsold—joined the Imperial Japanese Navy to become a pilot. A year later, he was
unknowingly assigned to the Kamikaze Special Attack Corps—a group of airmen whose
mission was to sacrifice their lives by crashing planes into enemy ships. Their
callsign was "ten dead, zero alive." By picking up Memoirs of a Kamikaze, readers
will experience the hardships of fighter pilot training—dipping and diving and
watching as other trainees crash into nearby mountainsides. They'll witness the
psychological trauma of coming to terms with death before each mission, and breathe
a sigh of relief with Odachi when his last mission is cut short by Japan's eventual
surrender. They'll feel the anger at a government and society that swept so much of
the sacrifice under the rug in its desperation to rebuild. Odachi's innate "samurai
spirit" carried him through childhood, WWII and his eventual life as a kendo
instructor, police officer and detective. His attention to detail, unwavering selfdiscipline and impenetrably strong mind were often the difference between life and
death. Odachi, who is now well into his nineties, kept his Kamikaze past a secret
for most of his life. Seven decades later, he agreed to sit for nearly seventy hours
of interviews with the authors of this book—who know Odachi personally. He felt it
was his responsibility to finally reveal the truth about the Kamikaze pilots: that
they were unsuspecting teenagers and young men asked to do the bidding of superior
officers who were never held to account. This book offers a new perspective on these

infamous suicide pilots. It is not a chronicle of war, nor is it a collection of
research papers compiled by scholars. It is a transcript of Odachi's words.
Memoirs of a Public Servant May 04 2020 Documenting the thoughts, feelings, and
interactions of one Police Officer in the busiest and brightest city in the world,
Las Vegas. This memoir takes you through the personal interactions experienced by a
Police Officer with not only the community he seeks to serve but with his partners
and their personalities. Some calls are over in an instant while others stick with
you forever. Take a sneak peek into this Pandora's box and see if perception really
is reality.
Memoirs of a Failed Diplomat Dec 11 2020 Publisher Description
Memoirs of a Geisha Oct 01 2022 This is a seductive and evocative epic on an
intimate scale, which tells the extraordinary story of a geisha girl. Summoning up
more than twenty years of Japan's most dramatic history, it uncovers a hidden world
of eroticism and enchantment, exploitation and degredation. From a small fishing
village in 1929, the tale moves to the glamorous and decadent heart of Kyoto in the
1930s, where a young peasant girl is sold as servant and apprentice to a renowned
geisha house. She tells her story many years later from the Waldorf Astoria in New
York; it exquisitely evokes another culture, a different time and the details of an
extraordinary way of life. It conjures up the perfection and the ugliness of life
behind rice-paper screens, where young girls learn the arts of the geisha - dancing
and singing, how to wind the kimonok, how to walk and pour tea, and how to beguile
the most powerful men.
Drover's Wife, The Nov 29 2019 Leah Purcell's play caused a sensation on
performance and won the NSW Premier's Prize Book of the Year and now she is
expanding that play and a film script to write a novel that while still 'Tarantino
meets Deadwood' is also so much more. In the titular character The Drover's Wife,
Purcell has created a figure who is as resonant and significant as Ned Kelly.
Lawson's original short story is reimagined vividly to portray the drover's heroic
wife as a righteous avenger - on behalf of herself, her children and her race - in a
savage male world. Challenging responses to family violence and black white
relations. A taut thriller of our pioneering past, The Drover's Wife is full of
fury, power, family love and intimate friendships. And has a black sting to the
tail, reaching from our nation's settled infancy into our complicated present.
Memoirs of a Man's Maiden Years Mar 14 2021 The first translation into English of a
startling 1907 memoir of a writer who was born a boy, was raised as a girl, and who
lived as a man. Who was the real N. O. Body, and why did he go to such lengths to
hide not just his name but a second secret: that of his Jewish identity? In his
brilliant preface, Sander Gilman suggests that this may be key to solving the real
riddle of the ambiguously gendered author.
Memoirs of the Mop Sep 19 2021 Memoirs of the Mop is the second installment in a
series of books by author J. R. Warnet. This book tells fictional stories from the
humorous and somewhat demented mind of a school janitor. What happens when you cross
an overworked employee with the broken public school system? More stories of
hilarity! We all have a love-hate relationship with our jobs. Why not live
vicariously through these satirical stories and laugh your employment problems away?
Memoirs of an Elf Dec 31 2019 It's Christmas Eve and Spark Elf has the very
important job of keeping Santa Claus on schedule as he travels the globe in 24 hours
delivering presents. Small in stature with pointy ears and stopwatch in hand, Spark
lets Santa know it's time to go. He programs the GPS while the other elves secure
the toy bag and check the Nice list. Little known fact: We don't even bring the
Naughty list with us. Six hours into the trip Santa, sleigh and crew begin to fall
behind--so many cuddly doggies to pet and extra cookies to eat. The jolly group
makes up time in Brazil and soon find themselves back at the North Pole. Their work
is done. But wait, there's something left in the bag--but it isn't a present at
all--it's a family dog! Well known fact: Santa gives things away. He does not take

things! Momma Claus comes to the rescue with a plan to get the dog back to his
family. Can Santa return the family's beloved pooch in time to keep their Christmas
merry?
Memoirs of a Mendicant Professor Aug 19 2021 Dennis Joseph Enrights (1920- )
erindringer fra årene 1956-1967, om hans ophold i Berlin, Bangkok og Singapore
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